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Roberta DiMezza

From: Nick Brown <nbrown8289@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 5:37 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: HB 5436

I am writing you to oppose HB 5436. I am a lifelong resident of our beloved state. I am a war veteran of the United 
States Air Force serving in support of Operation Iraqi Freedom and Operation Enduring Freedom. I am a concerned tax 
payer as well as a firearm enthusiast. This bill goes against our constitutional rights and should have not even been 
proposed. I hope you will do your duty to protect our constitutional freedoms as I did yours. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Nicholas Brown  


